
 
      

 
 

Victoria Street         Chadderton         Oldham     OL9 0BY 
  Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 
www.burnleybrow.co.uk 

   Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

Date: 17th November 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
During the week beginning 21st November, the FIFA World Cup begins in the host country of Qatar. The 
children will be learning about the World Cup during the afternoons that week.  
 
On Wednesday 23rd November, we would like children to come into school wearing a football kit. If 
they do not have a football kit, they can wear their school PE kit.  
 
Please talk to your children about what they have been learning during this week and look at our web-
site: burnleybrow.com to see what they have been learning. 
  
Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs S Bennion 
Assistant Headteacher 

If you require assistance or an alternaƟve format for this leƩer, please contact the office who will be able to help.              


